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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to the Alpena Independence Day Fireworks 

Alpena, MI—Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently donated $500 to the Alpena 
Fourth of July Fireworks. This year the fireworks will be held on July 3, 2025, at dusk in Thunder 
Bay in front of Bay View Park. The credit union is proud to sponsor this long-standing Alpena 
tradition. 

The Alpena Chamber of Commerce is still collecting donations from area businesses and 
individuals. For more information on how to donate, visit alpenachamber.com.  

 

 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of March 31, 2025, AAACU provides service to 48,198 members with total 
assets equal to $881,801,858.  
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